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Ford Motor Company |
¢/o Mr, Todd M. Waltton |
280 Town Center Drive, Suite 800

Dearborn, Michigan 48126

Dear Mr. Walton:

SUBJECT: Re: Response Activity Plan —
Utility Corridor Evaluation
Received Date: February 11, 2020
Ford - Livonia Transmission Plant ‘
36200 Plymouth Road, Livonia, Wayne County, Michigan
Site ID No.: 82002970

The Department of Environment, Great Lakes, and Energy (EGLE),
Remediation and Redevelopment Division, has reviewed the “Response
Activity Plan — Utility Corridor Evaluation Revised” (ResAP) received by
EGLE on February 11, 2020, as required under Section 6.7(a)(v) of the
Consent Decree, No. 2:1712372-GAD-RSW. The ResAP describes the
remedial investigations Ford Motor Company (Ford) is proposing to
undertake both on-site and off-site related to the utility corridors at the Area
of Concern. Due to the added detail and inclusion of all information
necessary to address deficiencies in Ford’s previous plans, EGLE has
determined Ford’'s February 2020 ResAP is approved.

EGLE’s approval of the submission (ResAP) is based upon the
representations and information contained in the submittal, therefore EGLE
expresses no opinion as to whether other conditions that may exist will be
adequately addressed by the proposed response activities. Notwithstanding
this approval, if environmental contamination is found to exist that is not
addressed by the ResAP and Ford is otherwise liable for the contamination,
additional response activities may be necessary.
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If you have any questions, concerns, or would like fo meet with EGLE to
discuss, please contact Mr. Brandon Alger, Project Manager, at
algerb@michigan.gov; 586-623-2839, or Ms. Beth Vens, Assistant District
Supervisor, at vensb@michigan.gov; 586-484-1030.

Sincerely,

%@O‘M
Paul Gwens, District Supervisor

Warren District Office
Remediation and Redevelopment
Division

586-235-6990
owensp@michigan.gov

cc:  Senator Dayna Poiehanki
Representative Laurie Pohutsky
Mr. Kris Hinskey, Arcadis of Michigan, LLC
Mr. Brian Negeie, MDAG
Ms. Maureen Frankiin, Wayne County DNVCW
Ms. Alexandra Rafalski, DHHS "
Ms. Cyndi Mollenhour, EGLE
Ms. Beth Vens, EGLE
Mr:Brandon Alger, EGLE .




